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The Art of Failure Jesper Juul 2013 Argues that video
games are not fun but actually lead to feelings of
frustration and incompetence and that video games are
one of the few mediums that allow us to experience and
experiment with failure.
Team Geek Brian W. Fitzpatrick 2012-07-06 In a perfect
world, software engineers who produce the best code are
the most successful. But in our perfectly messy world,
success also depends on how you work with people to get
your job done. In this highly entertaining book, Brian
Fitzpatrick and Ben Collins-Sussman cover basic patterns
and anti-patterns for working with other people, teams,
and users while trying to develop software. This is
valuable information from two respected software
engineers whose popular series of talks—including
"Working with Poisonous People"—has attracted hundreds
of thousands of followers. Writing software is a team
sport, and human factors have as much influence on the
outcome as technical factors. Even if you’ve spent
decades learning the technical side of programming, this
book teaches you about the often-overlooked human
component. By learning to collaborate and investing in
the "soft skills" of software engineering, you can have
a much greater impact for the same amount of effort.
Team Geek was named as a Finalist in the 2013 Jolt
Awards from Dr. Dobb's Journal. The publication's panel
of judges chose five notable books, published during a
12-month period ending June 30, that every serious
programmer should read.
Enterprise Integration Patterns Gregor Hohpe 2012-03-09
Enterprise Integration Patterns provides an invaluable
catalog of sixty-five patterns, with real-world
solutions that demonstrate the formidable of messaging
and help you to design effective messaging solutions for
your enterprise. The authors also include examples
covering a variety of different integration
technologies, such as JMS, MSMQ, TIBCO ActiveEnterprise,
Microsoft BizTalk, SOAP, and XSL. A case study
describing a bond trading system illustrates the
patterns in practice, and the book offers a look at
emerging standards, as well as insights into what the
future of enterprise integration might hold. This book
provides a consistent vocabulary and visual notation
framework to describe large-scale integration solutions
across many technologies. It also explores in detail the
advantages and limitations of asynchronous messaging
architectures. The authors present practical advice on
designing code that connects an application to a
messaging system, and provide extensive information to
help you determine when to send a message, how to route
it to the proper destination, and how to monitor the
health of a messaging system. If you want to know how to
manage, monitor, and maintain a messaging system once it
is in use, get this book.
Linux Basics for Hackers OccupyTheWeb 2018-12-04 This
practical, tutorial-style book uses the Kali Linux
distribution to teach Linux basics with a focus on how
best-to-learn-software-engineering

1/8

hackers would use them. Topics include Linux command
line basics, filesystems, networking, BASH basics,
package management, logging, and the Linux kernel and
drivers. If you're getting started along the exciting
path of hacking, cybersecurity, and pentesting, Linux
Basics for Hackers is an excellent first step. Using
Kali Linux, an advanced penetration testing distribution
of Linux, you'll learn the basics of using the Linux
operating system and acquire the tools and techniques
you'll need to take control of a Linux environment.
First, you'll learn how to install Kali on a virtual
machine and get an introduction to basic Linux concepts.
Next, you'll tackle broader Linux topics like
manipulating text, controlling file and directory
permissions, and managing user environment variables.
You'll then focus in on foundational hacking concepts
like security and anonymity and learn scripting skills
with bash and Python. Practical tutorials and exercises
throughout will reinforce and test your skills as you
learn how to: - Cover your tracks by changing your
network information and manipulating the rsyslog logging
utility - Write a tool to scan for network connections,
and connect and listen to wireless networks - Keep your
internet activity stealthy using Tor, proxy servers,
VPNs, and encrypted email - Write a bash script to scan
open ports for potential targets - Use and abuse
services like MySQL, Apache web server, and OpenSSH Build your own hacking tools, such as a remote video spy
camera and a password cracker Hacking is complex, and
there is no single way in. Why not start at the
beginning with Linux Basics for Hackers?
Apprenticeship Patterns Dave Hoover 2009-10-02 Are you
doing all you can to further your career as a software
developer? With today's rapidly changing and everexpanding technologies, being successful requires more
than technical expertise. To grow professionally, you
also need soft skills and effective learning techniques.
Honing those skills is what this book is all about.
Authors Dave Hoover and Adewale Oshineye have cataloged
dozens of behavior patterns to help you perfect
essential aspects of your craft. Compiled from years of
research, many interviews, and feedback from O'Reilly's
online forum, these patterns address difficult
situations that programmers, administrators, and DBAs
face every day. And it's not just about financial
success. Apprenticeship Patterns also approaches
software development as a means to personal fulfillment.
Discover how this book can help you make the best of
both your life and your career. Solutions to some common
obstacles that this book explores in-depth include:
Burned out at work? "Nurture Your Passion" by finding a
pet project to rediscover the joy of problem solving.
Feeling overwhelmed by new information? Re-explore
familiar territory by building something you've built
before, then use "Retreat into Competence" to move
forward again. Stuck in your learning? Seek a team of
experienced and talented developers with whom you can
"Be the Worst" for a while. "Brilliant stuff! Reading
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this book was like being in a time machine that pulled
me back to those key learning moments in my career as a
professional software developer and, instead of having
to learn best practices the hard way, I had a guru
sitting on my shoulder guiding me every step towards
master craftsmanship. I'll certainly be recommending
this book to clients. I wish I had this book 14 years
ago!"-Russ Miles, CEO, OpenCredo
The Pragmatic Programmer Andrew Hunt 1999-10-20 What
others in the trenches say about The Pragmatic
Programmer... “The cool thing about this book is that
it’s great for keeping the programming process fresh.
The book helps you to continue to grow and clearly comes
from people who have been there.” —Kent Beck, author of
Extreme Programming Explained: Embrace Change “I found
this book to be a great mix of solid advice and
wonderful analogies!” —Martin Fowler, author of
Refactoring and UML Distilled “I would buy a copy, read
it twice, then tell all my colleagues to run out and
grab a copy. This is a book I would never loan because I
would worry about it being lost.” —Kevin Ruland,
Management Science, MSG-Logistics “The wisdom and
practical experience of the authors is obvious. The
topics presented are relevant and useful.... By far its
greatest strength for me has been the outstanding
analogies—tracer bullets, broken windows, and the
fabulous helicopter-based explanation of the need for
orthogonality, especially in a crisis situation. I have
little doubt that this book will eventually become an
excellent source of useful information for journeymen
programmers and expert mentors alike.” —John Lakos,
author of Large-Scale C++ Software Design “This is the
sort of book I will buy a dozen copies of when it comes
out so I can give it to my clients.” —Eric Vought,
Software Engineer “Most modern books on software
development fail to cover the basics of what makes a
great software developer, instead spending their time on
syntax or technology where in reality the greatest
leverage possible for any software team is in having
talented developers who really know their craft well. An
excellent book.” —Pete McBreen, Independent Consultant
“Since reading this book, I have implemented many of the
practical suggestions and tips it contains. Across the
board, they have saved my company time and money while
helping me get my job done quicker! This should be a
desktop reference for everyone who works with code for a
living.” —Jared Richardson, Senior Software Developer,
iRenaissance, Inc. “I would like to see this issued to
every new employee at my company....” —Chris Cleeland,
Senior Software Engineer, Object Computing, Inc. “If I’m
putting together a project, it’s the authors of this
book that I want. . . . And failing that I’d settle for
people who’ve read their book.” —Ward Cunningham
Straight from the programming trenches, The Pragmatic
Programmer cuts through the increasing specialization
and technicalities of modern software development to
examine the core process--taking a requirement and
producing working, maintainable code that delights its
users. It covers topics ranging from personal
responsibility and career development to architectural
techniques for keeping your code flexible and easy to
adapt and reuse. Read this book, and you'll learn how to
Fight software rot; Avoid the trap of duplicating
knowledge; Write flexible, dynamic, and adaptable code;
Avoid programming by coincidence; Bullet-proof your code
with contracts, assertions, and exceptions; Capture real
requirements; Test ruthlessly and effectively; Delight
your users; Build teams of pragmatic programmers; and
Make your developments more precise with automation.
Written as a series of self-contained sections and
filled with entertaining anecdotes, thoughtful examples,
and interesting analogies, The Pragmatic Programmer
illustrates the best practices and major pitfalls of
many different aspects of software development. Whether
you're a new coder, an experienced programmer, or a
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manager responsible for software projects, use these
lessons daily, and you'll quickly see improvements in
personal productivity, accuracy, and job satisfaction.
You'll learn skills and develop habits and attitudes
that form the foundation for long-term success in your
career. You'll become a Pragmatic Programmer.
Software Engineering for Absolute Beginners Nico Loubser
2021-01-31 Start programming from scratch, no experience
required. This beginners’ guide to software engineering
starts with a discussion of the different editors used
to create software and covers setting up a Docker
environment. Next, you will learn about repositories and
version control along with its uses. Now that you are
ready to program, you’ll go through the basics of
Python, the ideal language to learn as a novice software
engineer. Many modern applications need to talk to a
database of some kind, so you will explore how to create
and connect to a database and how to design one for your
app. Additionally you will discover how to use Python’s
Flask microframework and how to efficiently test your
code. Finally, the book explains best practices in
coding, design, deployment, and security. Software
Engineering for Absolute Beginners answers the question
of what topics you should know when you start out to
learn software engineering. This book covers a lot of
topics, and aims to clarify the hidden, but very
important, portions of the software development toolkit.
After reading this book, you, a complete beginner, will
be able to identify best practices and efficient
approaches to software development. You will be able to
go into a work environment and recognize the technology
and approaches used, and set up a professional
environment to create your own software applications.
What You Will Learn Explore the concepts that you will
encounter in the majority of companies doing software
development Create readable code that is neat as well as
well-designed Build code that is source controlled,
containerized, and deployable Secure your codebase
Optimize your workspace Who This Book Is For A reader
with a keen interest in creating software. It is also
helpful for students.
SOFTWARE DEVELOPMENT TEAMS SUDHAKAR, G. P. 2015-11-30
Description: The book, Software Development Teams,
offers a new and unique approach to developing software
project teams. It guides IT experts and managers for
forming, assessing and developing successful project
management teams for effective performance and
productivity. Focusing on the management side of the
software industry, this text-cum-reference book
discusses key aspects of the management such as
performance measurement, organisational structure and
development, motivation of the team with awards and
rewards to bring innovative ideas, and the best
practices followed in the modern software industry for
measuring the team effectively. The book begins with an
introduction of software teams, explaining how software
projects are different. It then discusses the
characteristics, skills and competencies that are
required for a perfect programmer or a project manager,
in addition to many other dimensions of software
development teams. It further includes empirical studies
on team climate, team performance, team productivity and
team innovation. Next, it explores the factors that are
important for maintaining the software development team
climate, and the impact of conflicts on teams, which may
ultimately have negative impact on the organisation.
Tools and techniques to measure performance of software
development team are explained along with the factors
that influence the teams’ performance, relationship
between team cohesion, productivity and finally the
performance. Different types of possible innovation in
software teams and organisations, innovation cycle and
framework, role of top management and leadership in team
management are also given due weightage. Providing an
exhaustive description of the origin and present status
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of the Indian software industry using statistical data,
the book is useful for the students of MBA (IT),
BE/B.Tech (CS and IT), M.Tech (CS and IT) and M.Tech
(Software Engineering). The book is also useful as a
reference for professionals in the field of information
systems, software project management, software
engineering, team management and organisational
development. Key features of the book • Highlights the
latest studies in the field and cites inferences of
various researchers. • Includes numerous figures,
tables, graphs, and abbreviations to clarify the
concepts. • Provides chapter-end questions and quick
quiz (multiple choice questions with answers) to test
the knowledge acquired. • Incorporates keywords and
adequate number of references, which make the book an
ideal tool for learning the concepts of software
development teams. • Includes case studies to show the
application of concepts of software development teams in
real life scenarios.
Software Development, Design and Coding John F. Dooley
2017-11-25 Learn the principles of good software design,
and how to turn those principles into great code. This
book introduces you to software engineering — from the
application of engineering principles to the development
of software. You'll see how to run a software
development project, examine the different phases of a
project, and learn how to design and implement programs
that solve specific problems. It's also about code
construction — how to write great programs and make them
work. Whether you're new to programming or have written
hundreds of applications, in this book you'll re-examine
what you already do, and you'll investigate ways to
improve. Using the Java language, you'll look deeply
into coding standards, debugging, unit testing,
modularity, and other characteristics of good programs.
With Software Development, Design and Coding, author and
professor John Dooley distills his years of teaching and
development experience to demonstrate practical
techniques for great coding. What You'll Learn Review
modern agile methodologies including Scrum and Lean
programming Leverage the capabilities of modern computer
systems with parallel programming Work with design
patterns to exploit application development best
practices Use modern tools for development,
collaboration, and source code controls Who This Book Is
For Early career software developers, or upper-level
students in software engineering courses
Rethinking Productivity in Software Engineering Caitlin
Sadowski 2019-05-07 Get the most out of this
foundational reference and improve the productivity of
your software teams. This open access book collects the
wisdom of the 2017 "Dagstuhl" seminar on productivity in
software engineering, a meeting of community leaders,
who came together with the goal of rethinking
traditional definitions and measures of productivity.
The results of their work, Rethinking Productivity in
Software Engineering, includes chapters covering
definitions and core concepts related to productivity,
guidelines for measuring productivity in specific
contexts, best practices and pitfalls, and theories and
open questions on productivity. You'll benefit from the
many short chapters, each offering a focused discussion
on one aspect of productivity in software engineering.
Readers in many fields and industries will benefit from
their collected work. Developers wanting to improve
their personal productivity, will learn effective
strategies for overcoming common issues that interfere
with progress. Organizations thinking about building
internal programs for measuring productivity of
programmers and teams will learn best practices from
industry and researchers in measuring productivity. And
researchers can leverage the conceptual frameworks and
rich body of literature in the book to effectively
pursue new research directions. What You'll LearnReview
the definitions and dimensions of software productivity
best-to-learn-software-engineering
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See how time management is having the opposite of the
intended effect Develop valuable dashboards Understand
the impact of sensors on productivity Avoid software
development waste Work with human-centered methods to
measure productivity Look at the intersection of
neuroscience and productivity Manage interruptions and
context-switching Who Book Is For Industry developers
and those responsible for seminar-style courses that
include a segment on software developer productivity.
Chapters are written for a generalist audience, without
excessive use of technical terminology.
Software Engineering at Google Titus Winters 2020-02-28
Today, software engineers need to know not only how to
program effectively but also how to develop proper
engineering practices to make their codebase sustainable
and healthy. This book emphasizes this difference
between programming and software engineering. How can
software engineers manage a living codebase that evolves
and responds to changing requirements and demands over
the length of its life? Based on their experience at
Google, software engineers Titus Winters and Hyrum
Wright, along with technical writer Tom Manshreck,
present a candid and insightful look at how some of the
world’s leading practitioners construct and maintain
software. This book covers Google’s unique engineering
culture, processes, and tools and how these aspects
contribute to the effectiveness of an engineering
organization. You’ll explore three fundamental
principles that software organizations should keep in
mind when designing, architecting, writing, and
maintaining code: How time affects the sustainability of
software and how to make your code resilient over time
How scale affects the viability of software practices
within an engineering organization What trade-offs a
typical engineer needs to make when evaluating design
and development decisions
The Complete Software Developer's Career Guide John Z.
Sonmez 2017 "Early in his software developer career,
John Sonmez discovered that technical knowledge alone
isn't enough to break through to the next income level developers need "soft skills" like the ability to learn
new technologies just in time, communicate clearly with
management and consulting clients, negotiate a fair
hourly rate, and unite teammates and coworkers in
working toward a common goal. Today John helps more than
1.4 million programmers every year to increase their
income by developing this unique blend of skills. Who
Should Read This Book? Entry-Level Developers - This
book will show you how to ensure you have the technical
skills your future boss is looking for, create a resume
that leaps off a hiring manager's desk, and escape the
"no work experience" trap. Mid-Career Developers You'll see how to find and fill in gaps in your
technical knowledge, position yourself as the one team
member your boss can't live without, and turn those
dreaded annual reviews into chance to make an iron-clad
case for your salary bump. Senior Developers - This book
will show you how to become a specialist who can command
above-market wages, how building a name for yourself can
make opportunities come to you, and how to decide
whether consulting or entrepreneurship are paths you
should pursue. Brand New Developers - In this book
you'll discover what it's like to be a professional
software developer, how to go from "I know some code" to
possessing the skills to work on a development team, how
to speed along your learning by avoiding common beginner
traps, and how to decide whether you should invest in a
programming degree or 'bootcamp.'"-Head First Software Development Dan Pilone 2008-12-26
Provides information on successful software development,
covering such topics as customer requirements, task
estimates, principles of good design, dealing with
source code, system testing, and handling bugs.
Guide to the Software Engineering Body of Knowledge
(Swebok(r)) IEEE Computer Society 2014 In the Guide to
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the Software Engineering Body of Knowledge (SWEBOK(R)
Guide), the IEEE Computer Society establishes a baseline
for the body of knowledge for the field of software
engineering, and the work supports the Society's
responsibility to promote the advancement of both theory
and practice in this field. It should be noted that the
Guide does not purport to define the body of knowledge
but rather to serve as a compendium and guide to the
knowledge that has been developing and evolving over the
past four decades. Now in Version 3.0, the Guide's 15
knowledge areas summarize generally accepted topics and
list references for detailed information. The editors
for Version 3.0 of the SWEBOK(R) Guide are Pierre
Bourque (Ecole de technologie superieure (ETS),
Universite du Quebec) and Richard E. (Dick) Fairley
(Software and Systems Engineering Associates (S2EA)).
Building Mobile Apps at Scale Gergely Orosz 2021-04-06
While there is a lot of appreciation for backend and
distributed systems challenges, there tends to be less
empathy for why mobile development is hard when done at
scale. This book collects challenges engineers face when
building iOS and Android apps at scale, and common ways
to tackle these. By scale, we mean having numbers of
users in the millions and being built by large
engineering teams. For mobile engineers, this book is a
blueprint for modern app engineering approaches. For
non-mobile engineers and managers, it is a resource with
which to build empathy and appreciation for the
complexity of world-class mobile engineering. The book
covers iOS and Android mobile app challenges on these
dimensions: Challenges due to the unique nature of
mobile applications compared to the web, and to the
backend. App complexity challenges. How do you deal with
increasingly complicated navigation patterns? What about
non-deterministic event combinations? How do you
localize across several languages, and how do you scale
your automated and manual tests? Challenges due to large
engineering teams. The larger the mobile team, the more
challenging it becomes to ensure a consistent
architecture. If your company builds multiple apps, how
do you balance not rewriting everything from scratch
while moving at a fast pace, over waiting on
"centralized" teams? Cross-platform approaches. The
tooling to build mobile apps keeps changing. New
languages, frameworks, and approaches that all promise
to address the pain points of mobile engineering keep
appearing. But which approach should you choose?
Flutter, React Native, Cordova? Native apps? Reuse
business logic written in Kotlin, C#, C++ or other
languages? What engineering approaches do "world-class"
mobile engineering teams choose in non-functional
aspects like code quality, compliance, privacy,
compliance, or with experimentation, performance, or app
size?
The Productive Programmer Neal Ford 2008-07-03 Anyone
who develops software for a living needs a proven way to
produce it better, faster, and cheaper. The Productive
Programmer offers critical timesaving and productivity
tools that you can adopt right away, no matter what
platform you use. Master developer Neal Ford not only
offers advice on the mechanics of productivity-how to
work smarter, spurn interruptions, get the most out your
computer, and avoid repetition-he also details valuable
practices that will help you elude common traps, improve
your code, and become more valuable to your team. You'll
learn to: Write the test before you write the code
Manage the lifecycle of your objects fastidiously Build
only what you need now, not what you might need later
Apply ancient philosophies to software development
Question authority, rather than blindly adhere to
standards Make hard things easier and impossible things
possible through meta-programming Be sure all code
within a method is at the same level of abstraction Pick
the right editor and assemble the best tools for the job
This isn't theory, but the fruits of Ford's real-world
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experience as an Application Architect at the global IT
consultancy ThoughtWorks. Whether you're a beginner or a
pro with years of experience, you'll improve your work
and your career with the simple and straightforward
principles in The Productive Programmer.
Implementing Lean Software Development Mary Poppendieck
2006-09-01 "This remarkable book combines practical
advice, ready-to-use techniques, anda deep understanding
of why this is the right way to develop software. I
haveseen software teams transformed by the ideas in this
book." --Mike Cohn, author of Agile Estimating and
Planning "As a lean practitioner myself, I have loved
and used their first book for years.When this second
book came out, I was delighted that it was even better.
If youare interested in how lean principles can be
useful for software developmentorganizations, this is
the book you are looking for. The Poppendiecks offer
abeautiful blend of history, theory, and practice." -Alan Shalloway, coauthor of Design Patterns Explained
"I've enjoyed reading the book very much. I feel it
might even be better than thefirst lean book by Tom and
Mary, while that one was already exceptionallygood! Mary
especially has a lot of knowledge related to lean
techniques inproduct development and manufacturing. It's
rare that these techniques areactually translated to
software. This is something no other book does
well(except their first book)." --Bas Vodde "The new
book by Mary and Tom Poppendieck provides a well-written
andcomprehensive introduction to lean principles and
selected practices for softwaremanagers and engineers.
It illustrates the application of the values
andpractices with well-suited success stories. I enjoyed
reading it." --Roman Pichler "In Implementing Lean
Software Development, the Poppendiecks explore
moredeeply the themes they introduced in Lean Software
Development. They beginwith a compelling history of lean
thinking, then move to key areas such asvalue, waste,
and people. Each chapter includes exercises to help you
apply keypoints. If you want a better understanding of
how lean ideas can work withsoftware, this book is for
you." --Bill Wake, independent consultant In 2003, Mary
and Tom Poppendieck's Lean Software Development
introduced breakthrough development techniques that
leverage Lean principles to deliver unprecedented
agility and value. Now their widely anticipated sequel
and companion guide shows exactly how to implement Lean
software development, hands-on. This new book draws on
the Poppendiecks' unparalleled experience helping
development organizations optimize the entire software
value stream. You'll discover the right questions to
ask, the key issues to focus on, and techniques proven
to work. The authors present case studies from leadingedge software organizations, and offer practical
exercises for jumpstarting your own Lean initiatives.
Managing to extend, nourish, and leverage agile
practices Building true development teams, not just
groups Driving quality through rapid feedback and
detailed discipline Making decisions Just-in-Time, but
no later Delivering fast: How PatientKeeper delivers 45
rock-solid releases per year Making tradeoffs that
really satisfy customers Implementing Lean Software
Development is indispensable to anyone who wants more
effective development processes--managers, project
leaders, senior developers, and architects in enterprise
IT and software companies alike.
Effective JavaScript David Herman 2012-11-26 “It’s
uncommon to have a programming language wonk who can
speak in such comfortable and friendly language as David
does. His walk through the syntax and semantics of
JavaScript is both charming and hugely insightful;
reminders of gotchas complement realistic use cases,
paced at a comfortable curve. You’ll find when you
finish the book that you’ve gained a strong and
comprehensive sense of mastery.” —Paul Irish, developer
advocate, Google Chrome “This is not a book for those
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looking for shortcuts; rather it is hard-won experience
distilled into a guided tour. It’s one of the few books
on JS that I’ll recommend without hesitation.” —Alex
Russell, TC39 member, software engineer, Google In order
to truly master JavaScript, you need to learn how to
work effectively with the language’s flexible,
expressive features and how to avoid its pitfalls. No
matter how long you’ve been writing JavaScript code,
Effective JavaScript will help deepen your understanding
of this powerful language, so you can build more
predictable, reliable, and maintainable programs. Author
David Herman, with his years of experience on Ecma’s
JavaScript standardization committee, illuminates the
language’s inner workings as never before—helping you
take full advantage of JavaScript’s expressiveness.
Reflecting the latest versions of the JavaScript
standard, the book offers well-proven techniques and
best practices you’ll rely on for years to come.
Effective JavaScript is organized around 68 proven
approaches for writing better JavaScript, backed by
concrete examples. You’ll learn how to choose the right
programming style for each project, manage unanticipated
problems, and work more successfully with every facet of
JavaScript programming from data structures to
concurrency. Key features include Better ways to use
prototype-based object-oriented programming Subtleties
and solutions for working with arrays and dictionary
objects Precise and practical explanations of
JavaScript’s functions and variable scoping semantics
Useful JavaScript programming patterns and idioms, such
as options objects and method chaining In-depth guidance
on using JavaScript’s unique “run-to-completion”
approach to concurrency
Refactoring Paul Becker 1999 Refactoring is gaining
momentum amongst the object oriented programming
community. It can transform the internal dynamics of
applications and has the capacity to transform bad code
into good code. This book offers an introduction to
refactoring.
Deep Learning for Coders with fastai and PyTorch Jeremy
Howard 2020-06-29 Deep learning is often viewed as the
exclusive domain of math PhDs and big tech companies.
But as this hands-on guide demonstrates, programmers
comfortable with Python can achieve impressive results
in deep learning with little math background, small
amounts of data, and minimal code. How? With fastai, the
first library to provide a consistent interface to the
most frequently used deep learning applications. Authors
Jeremy Howard and Sylvain Gugger, the creators of
fastai, show you how to train a model on a wide range of
tasks using fastai and PyTorch. You’ll also dive
progressively further into deep learning theory to gain
a complete understanding of the algorithms behind the
scenes. Train models in computer vision, natural
language processing, tabular data, and collaborative
filtering Learn the latest deep learning techniques that
matter most in practice Improve accuracy, speed, and
reliability by understanding how deep learning models
work Discover how to turn your models into web
applications Implement deep learning algorithms from
scratch Consider the ethical implications of your work
Gain insight from the foreword by PyTorch cofounder,
Soumith Chintala
Modern Software Engineering David Farley 2022-01-19
Writing for students at all levels of experience, Farley
illuminates durable principles at the heart of effective
software development. He distills the discipline into
two core exercises: first, learning and exploration, and
second, managing complexity. For each, he defines
principles that can help students improve everything
from their mindset to the quality of their code, and
describes approaches proven to promote success. Farley's
ideas and techniques cohere into a unified, scientific,
and foundational approach to solving practical software
development problems within realistic economic
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constraints. This general, durable, and pervasive
approach to software engineering can help students solve
problems they haven't encountered yet, using today's
technologies and tomorrow's. It offers students deeper
insight into what they do every day, helping them create
better software, faster, with more pleasure and personal
fulfillment.
Software Engineering: Effective Teaching and Learning
Approaches and Practices Ellis, Heidi J.C. 2008-10-31
Over the past decade, software engineering has developed
into a highly respected field. Though computing and
software engineering education continues to emerge as a
prominent interest area of study, few books specifically
focus on software engineering education itself. Software
Engineering: Effective Teaching and Learning Approaches
and Practices presents the latest developments in
software engineering education, drawing contributions
from over 20 software engineering educators from around
the globe. Encompassing areas such as student assessment
and learning, innovative teaching methods, and
educational technology, this much-needed book greatly
enhances libraries with its unique research content.
Clean Code Robert C. Martin 2008-08-01 Even bad code can
function. But if code isn’t clean, it can bring a
development organization to its knees. Every year,
countless hours and significant resources are lost
because of poorly written code. But it doesn’t have to
be that way. Noted software expert Robert C. Martin
presents a revolutionary paradigm with Clean Code: A
Handbook of Agile Software Craftsmanship . Martin has
teamed up with his colleagues from Object Mentor to
distill their best agile practice of cleaning code “on
the fly” into a book that will instill within you the
values of a software craftsman and make you a better
programmer–but only if you work at it. What kind of work
will you be doing? You’ll be reading code–lots of code.
And you will be challenged to think about what’s right
about that code, and what’s wrong with it. More
importantly, you will be challenged to reassess your
professional values and your commitment to your craft.
Clean Code is divided into three parts. The first
describes the principles, patterns, and practices of
writing clean code. The second part consists of several
case studies of increasing complexity. Each case study
is an exercise in cleaning up code–of transforming a
code base that has some problems into one that is sound
and efficient. The third part is the payoff: a single
chapter containing a list of heuristics and “smells”
gathered while creating the case studies. The result is
a knowledge base that describes the way we think when we
write, read, and clean code. Readers will come away from
this book understanding How to tell the difference
between good and bad code How to write good code and how
to transform bad code into good code How to create good
names, good functions, good objects, and good classes
How to format code for maximum readability How to
implement complete error handling without obscuring code
logic How to unit test and practice test-driven
development This book is a must for any developer,
software engineer, project manager, team lead, or
systems analyst with an interest in producing better
code.
Software Engineering at Google Titus Winters 2020-03 The
approach to and understanding of software engineering at
Google is unlike any other company. With this book,
you'll get a candid and insightful look at how software
is constructed and maintained by some of the world's
leading practitioners. Titus Winters, Tom Manshreck, and
Hyrum K. Wright, software engineers and a technical
writer at Google, reframe how software engineering is
practiced and taught: from an emphasis on programming to
an emphasis on software engineering, which roughly
translates to programming over time. You'll learn:
Fundamental differences between software engineering and
programming How an organization effectively manages a
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living codebase and efficiently responds to inevitable
change Why culture (and recognizing it) is important,
and how processes, practices, and tools come into play.
Code Complete Steve McConnell 2004-06-09 Widely
considered one of the best practical guides to
programming, Steve McConnell’s original CODE COMPLETE
has been helping developers write better software for
more than a decade. Now this classic book has been fully
updated and revised with leading-edge practices—and
hundreds of new code samples—illustrating the art and
science of software construction. Capturing the body of
knowledge available from research, academia, and
everyday commercial practice, McConnell synthesizes the
most effective techniques and must-know principles into
clear, pragmatic guidance. No matter what your
experience level, development environment, or project
size, this book will inform and stimulate your
thinking—and help you build the highest quality code.
Discover the timeless techniques and strategies that
help you: Design for minimum complexity and maximum
creativity Reap the benefits of collaborative
development Apply defensive programming techniques to
reduce and flush out errors Exploit opportunities to
refactor—or evolve—code, and do it safely Use
construction practices that are right-weight for your
project Debug problems quickly and effectively Resolve
critical construction issues early and correctly Build
quality into the beginning, middle, and end of your
project
Hands-On Software Engineering with Python Brian Allbee
2018-10-26 Explore various verticals in software
engineering through high-end systems using Python Key
FeaturesMaster the tools and techniques used in software
engineeringEvaluates available database options and
selects one for the final Central Office systemcomponentsExperience the iterations software go through
and craft enterprise-grade systemsBook Description
Software Engineering is about more than just writing
code—it includes a host of soft skills that apply to
almost any development effort, no matter what the
language, development methodology, or scope of the
project. Being a senior developer all but requires
awareness of how those skills, along with their expected
technical counterparts, mesh together through a
project's life cycle. This book walks you through that
discovery by going over the entire life cycle of a
multi-tier system and its related software projects.
You'll see what happens before any development takes
place, and what impact the decisions and designs made at
each step have on the development process. The
development of the entire project, over the course of
several iterations based on real-world Agile iterations,
will be executed, sometimes starting from nothing, in
one of the fastest growing languages in the
world—Python. Application of practices in Python will be
laid out, along with a number of Python-specific
capabilities that are often overlooked. Finally, the
book will implement a high-performance computing
solution, from first principles through complete
foundation. What you will learnUnderstand what happens
over the course of a system's life (SDLC)Establish what
to expect from the pre-development life cycle stepsFind
out how the development-specific phases of the SDLC
affect developmentUncover what a real-world development
process might be like, in an Agile wayFind out how to do
more than just write the codeIdentify the existence of
project-independent best practices and how to use
themFind out how to design and implement a highperformance computing processWho this book is for HandsOn Software Engineering with Python is for you if you
are a developer having basic understanding of
programming and its paradigms and want to skill up as a
senior programmer. It is assumed that you have basic
Python knowledge.
Fowler Martin Fowler 2012-03-09 The practice of
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enterprise application development has benefited from
the emergence of many new enabling technologies. Multitiered object-oriented platforms, such as Java and .NET,
have become commonplace. These new tools and
technologies are capable of building powerful
applications, but they are not easily implemented.
Common failures in enterprise applications often occur
because their developers do not understand the
architectural lessons that experienced object developers
have learned. Patterns of Enterprise Application
Architecture is written in direct response to the stiff
challenges that face enterprise application developers.
The author, noted object-oriented designer Martin
Fowler, noticed that despite changes in technology--from
Smalltalk to CORBA to Java to .NET--the same basic
design ideas can be adapted and applied to solve common
problems. With the help of an expert group of
contributors, Martin distills over forty recurring
solutions into patterns. The result is an indispensable
handbook of solutions that are applicable to any
enterprise application platform. This book is actually
two books in one. The first section is a short tutorial
on developing enterprise applications, which you can
read from start to finish to understand the scope of the
book's lessons. The next section, the bulk of the book,
is a detailed reference to the patterns themselves. Each
pattern provides usage and implementation information,
as well as detailed code examples in Java or C#. The
entire book is also richly illustrated with UML diagrams
to further explain the concepts. Armed with this book,
you will have the knowledge necessary to make important
architectural decisions about building an enterprise
application and the proven patterns for use when
building them. The topics covered include · Dividing an
enterprise application into layers · The major
approaches to organizing business logic · An in-depth
treatment of mapping between objects and relational
databases · Using Model-View-Controller to organize a
Web presentation · Handling concurrency for data that
spans multiple transactions · Designing distributed
object interfaces
Skills of a Successful Software Engineer Fernando Doglio
2022-08-16 Skills to grow from a solo coder into a
productive member of a software development team, with
seasoned advice on everything from refactoring to acing
an interview. In Skills of a Successful Software
Engineer you will learn: The skills you need to succeed
on a software development team Best practices for
writing maintainable code Testing and commenting code
for others to read and use Refactoring code you didn’t
write What to expect from a technical interview process
How to be a tech leader Getting around gatekeeping in
the tech community Skills of a Successful Software
Engineer is a best practices guide for succeeding on a
software development team. The book reveals how to
optimize both your code and your career, from achieving
a good work-life balance to writing the kind of bug-free
code delivered by pros. You’ll master essential skills
that you might not have learned as a solo coder,
including meaningful code commenting, unit testing, and
using refactoring to speed up feature delivery. Timeless
advice on acing interviews and setting yourself up for
leadership will help you throughout your career. Crack
open this one-of-a-kind guide, and you’ll soon be
working in the professional manner that software
managers expect. About the technology Success as a
software engineer requires technical knowledge,
flexibility, and a lot of persistence. Knowing how to
work effectively with other developers can be the
difference between a fulfilling career and getting stuck
in a life-sucking rut. This brilliant book guides you
through the essential skills you need to survive and
thrive on a software engineering team. About the book
Skills of a Successful Software Engineer presents
techniques for working on software projects
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collaboratively. In it, you’ll build technical skills,
such as writing simple code, effective testing, and
refactoring, that are essential to creating software on
a team. You’ll also explore soft skills like how to keep
your knowledge up to date, interacting with your team
leader, and even how to get a job you’ll love. What's
inside Best practices for writing and documenting
maintainable code Testing and refactoring code you
didn’t write What to expect in a technical interview How
to thrive on a development team About the reader For
working and aspiring software engineers. About the
author Fernando Doglio has twenty years of experience in
the software industry, where he has worked on everything
from web development to big data. Table of Contents 1
Becoming a successful software engineer 2 Writing code
everyone can read 3 Unit testing: delivering code that
works 4 Refactoring existing code (or Refactoring
doesn’t mean rewriting code) 5 Tackling the personal
side of coding 6 Interviewing for your place on the team
7 Working as part of a team 8 Understanding team
leadership
97 Things Every Programmer Should Know Kevlin Henney
2010-02-05 Tap into the wisdom of experts to learn what
every programmer should know, no matter what language
you use. With the 97 short and extremely useful tips for
programmers in this book, you'll expand your skills by
adopting new approaches to old problems, learning
appropriate best practices, and honing your craft
through sound advice. With contributions from some of
the most experienced and respected practitioners in the
industry--including Michael Feathers, Pete Goodliffe,
Diomidis Spinellis, Cay Horstmann, Verity Stob, and many
more--this book contains practical knowledge and
principles that you can apply to all kinds of projects.
A few of the 97 things you should know: "Code in the
Language of the Domain" by Dan North "Write Tests for
People" by Gerard Meszaros "Convenience Is Not an ility" by Gregor Hohpe "Know Your IDE" by Heinz Kabutz
"A Message to the Future" by Linda Rising "The Boy Scout
Rule" by Robert C. Martin (Uncle Bob) "Beware the Share"
by Udi Dahan
Building Great Software Engineering Teams Joshua Tyler
2015-07-03 WINNER of Computing Reviews 20th Annual Best
Review in the category Management “Tyler’s book is
concise, reasonable, and full of interesting practices,
including some curious ones you might consider adopting
yourself if you become a software engineering manager.”
—Fernando Berzal, CR, 10/23/2015 “Josh Tyler crafts a
concise, no-nonsense, intensely focused guide for
building the workhouse of Silicon Valley—the highfunctioning software team.” —Gordon Rios, Summer Book
Recommendations from the Smartest People We Know—Summer
2016 Building Great Software Engineering Teams provides
engineering leaders, startup founders, and CTOs
concrete, industry-proven guidance and techniques for
recruiting, hiring, and managing software engineers in a
fast-paced, competitive environment. With so much at
stake, the challenge of scaling up a team can be
intimidating. Engineering leaders in growing companies
of all sizes need to know how to find great candidates,
create effective interviewing and hiring processes,
bring out the best in people and their work, provide
meaningful career development, learn to spot warning
signs in their team, and manage their people for longterm success. Author Josh Tyler has spent nearly a
decade building teams in high-growth startups,
experimenting with every aspect of the task to see what
works best. He draws on this experience to outline
specific, detailed solutions augmented by instructive
stories from his own experience. In this book you’ll
learn how to build your team, starting with your first
hire and continuing through the stages of development as
you manage your team for growth and success. Organized
to cover each step of the process in the order you’ll
likely face them, and highlighted by stories of success
best-to-learn-software-engineering
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and failure, it provides an easy-to-understand recipe
for creating your high-powered engineering team.
Introduction to Software Testing Paul Ammann 2008-01-28
Extensively class-tested, this textbook takes an
innovative approach to software testing: it defines
testing as the process of applying a few well-defined,
general-purpose test criteria to a structure or model of
the software. It incorporates the latest innovations in
testing, including techniques to test modern types of
software such as OO, web applications, and embedded
software. The book contains numerous examples
throughout. An instructor's solution manual, PowerPoint
slides, sample syllabi, additional examples and updates,
testing tools for students, and example software
programs in Java are available on an extensive website.
The Clean Coder Robert C. Martin 2011 Presents practical
advice on the disciplines, techniques, tools, and
practices of computer programming and how to approach
software development with a sense of pride, honor, and
self-respect.
The DevOps Handbook Gene Kim 2016-10-06 Increase
profitability, elevate work culture, and exceed
productivity goals through DevOps practices. More than
ever, the effective management of technology is critical
for business competitiveness. For decades, technology
leaders have struggled to balance agility, reliability,
and security. The consequences of failure have never
been greater―whether it's the healthcare.gov debacle,
cardholder data breaches, or missing the boat with Big
Data in the cloud. And yet, high performers using DevOps
principles, such as Google, Amazon, Facebook, Etsy, and
Netflix, are routinely and reliably deploying code into
production hundreds, or even thousands, of times per
day. Following in the footsteps of The Phoenix Project,
The DevOps Handbook shows leaders how to replicate these
incredible outcomes, by showing how to integrate Product
Management, Development, QA, IT Operations, and
Information Security to elevate your company and win in
the marketplace.
Design Patterns Erich Gamma 1995 Software -- Software
Engineering.
Foundations of Software Engineering Ashfaque Ahmed
2016-08-25 The best way to learn software engineering is
by understanding its core and peripheral areas.
Foundations of Software Engineering provides in-depth
coverage of the areas of software engineering that are
essential for becoming proficient in the field. The book
devotes a complete chapter to each of the core areas.
Several peripheral areas are also explained by assigning
a separate chapter to each of them. Rather than using
UML or other formal notations, the content in this book
is explained in easy-to-understand language. Basic
programming knowledge using an object-oriented language
is helpful to understand the material in this book. The
knowledge gained from this book can be readily used in
other relevant courses or in real-world software
development environments. This textbook educates
students in software engineering principles. It covers
almost all facets of software engineering, including
requirement engineering, system specifications, system
modeling, system architecture, system implementation,
and system testing. Emphasizing practical issues, such
as feasibility studies, this book explains how to add
and develop software requirements to evolve software
systems. This book was written after receiving feedback
from several professors and software engineers. What
resulted is a textbook on software engineering that not
only covers the theory of software engineering but also
presents real-world insights to aid students in proper
implementation. Students learn key concepts through
carefully explained and illustrated theories, as well as
concrete examples and a complete case study using Java.
Source code is also available on the book’s website. The
examples and case studies increase in complexity as the
book progresses to help students build a practical
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understanding of the required theories and applications.
What Every Engineer Should Know about Software
Engineering Philip A. Laplante 2007-04-25 Do you... Use
a computer to perform analysis or simulations in your
daily work? Write short scripts or record macros to
perform repetitive tasks? Need to integrate off-theshelf software into your systems or require multiple
applications to work together? Find yourself spending
too much time working the kinks out of your code? Work
with software engineers on a regular basis but have
difficulty communicating or collaborating? If any of
these sound familiar, then you may need a quick primer
in the principles of software engineering. Nearly every
engineer, regardless of field, will need to develop some
form of software during their career. Without exposure
to the challenges, processes, and limitations of
software engineering, developing software can be a
burdensome and inefficient chore. In What Every Engineer
Should Know about Software Engineering, Phillip Laplante
introduces the profession of software engineering along
with a practical approach to understanding, designing,
and building sound software based on solid principles.
Using a unique question-and-answer format, this book
addresses the issues and misperceptions that engineers
need to understand in order to successfully work with
software engineers, develop specifications for quality
software, and learn the basics of the most common
programming languages, development approaches, and
paradigms.
The Annotated Turing Charles Petzold 2008-06-16 Provides
an expansion of Turing's original paper, a brief look at
his life, and information on the Turing machine and
computability topics.
A Philosophy of Software Design John Ousterhout
2018-04-10
Working Effectively with Legacy Code Michael Feathers
2004-09-22 Get more out of your legacy systems: more
performance, functionality, reliability, and
manageability Is your code easy to change? Can you get
nearly instantaneous feedback when you do change it? Do
you understand it? If the answer to any of these
questions is no, you have legacy code, and it is
draining time and money away from your development
efforts. In this book, Michael Feathers offers start-tofinish strategies for working more effectively with
large, untested legacy code bases. This book draws on
material Michael created for his renowned Object Mentor
seminars: techniques Michael has used in mentoring to
help hundreds of developers, technical managers, and
testers bring their legacy systems under control. The
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topics covered include Understanding the mechanics of
software change: adding features, fixing bugs, improving
design, optimizing performance Getting legacy code into
a test harness Writing tests that protect you against
introducing new problems Techniques that can be used
with any language or platform—with examples in Java,
C++, C, and C# Accurately identifying where code changes
need to be made Coping with legacy systems that aren't
object-oriented Handling applications that don't seem to
have any structure This book also includes a catalog of
twenty-four dependency-breaking techniques that help you
work with program elements in isolation and make safer
changes.
Coders at Work Peter Seibel 2009-12-21 Peter Seibel
interviews 15 of the most interesting computer
programmers alive today in Coders at Work, offering a
companion volume to Apress’s highly acclaimed bestseller Founders at Work by Jessica Livingston. As the
words “at work” suggest, Peter Seibel focuses on how his
interviewees tackle the day-to-day work of programming,
while revealing much more, like how they became great
programmers, how they recognize programming talent in
others, and what kinds of problems they find most
interesting. Hundreds of people have suggested names of
programmers to interview on the Coders at Work web site:
www.codersatwork.com. The complete list was 284 names.
Having digested everyone’s feedback, we selected 15
folks who’ve been kind enough to agree to be
interviewed: Frances Allen: Pioneer in optimizing
compilers, first woman to win the Turing Award (2006)
and first female IBM fellow Joe Armstrong: Inventor of
Erlang Joshua Bloch: Author of the Java collections
framework, now at Google Bernie Cosell: One of the main
software guys behind the original ARPANET IMPs and a
master debugger Douglas Crockford: JSON founder,
JavaScript architect at Yahoo! L. Peter Deutsch: Author
of Ghostscript, implementer of Smalltalk-80 at Xerox
PARC and Lisp 1.5 on PDP-1 Brendan Eich: Inventor of
JavaScript, CTO of the Mozilla Corporation Brad
Fitzpatrick: Writer of LiveJournal, OpenID, memcached,
and Perlbal Dan Ingalls: Smalltalk implementor and
designer Simon Peyton Jones: Coinventor of Haskell and
lead designer of Glasgow Haskell Compiler Donald Knuth:
Author of The Art of Computer Programming and creator of
TeX Peter Norvig: Director of Research at Google and
author of the standard text on AI Guy Steele: Coinventor
of Scheme and part of the Common Lisp Gang of Five,
currently working on Fortress Ken Thompson: Inventor of
UNIX Jamie Zawinski: Author of XEmacs and early
Netscape/Mozilla hacker
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